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Gov. Polis Signs Executive Order  

 
DENVER - Gov. Polis signed an Executive Order temporarily suspending the personal 
appearance requirement before notarial officers to perform notarizations.  
 
The Executive Order also authorizes the Secretary of State to promulgate and issue temporary 
emergency rules in order to facilitate remote notarization.   
 
Read the Executive Order here.  
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